
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Patricia Abbott 

  Controller/Interim Town Manager 

 

Date:  April 1, 2024 

 

Re:  Annual Redevelopment Commission Report 

 
Under IC 36-7-14-13, a redevelopment commission must file an electronic report of its 

activities for the previous year. The report is submitted through Gateway and is due by April 15 

each year. The statute dictates what must be reported and includes members of the Munster 

Redevelopment Commission, financial data, and debt information. 

 

Beginning this year, the report must also be filed with the executive and fiscal body of the 

unit, in this case, the Town Council.  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

No motion is required. The President of the Council should “order the report accepted and 

placed on file.” 

 


